
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone that brought things into Preschool for junk modelling 
this week. The children have had a great time being creative with the items 
that would have been thrown away or recycled.  There has also been lots of 
messy play with polar bears and penguins in shaving foam in the Orange 
Room and clay modelling in the Yellow Room.  

Although it has been a chilly week, we’ve all enjoyed the sunshine and have 
made the most of using the outdoor spaces and toys.  

 

INSET DAY—A reminder that Preschool will be closed on Monday 20th 
February for an Inset Day. We will close for half term and re-open on Tues-
day 21st February.  

We are so pleased that we have sold out of tickets for the 
Clothes Swap and Sustainable Fashion Event on Saturday 
4th February! Hopefully, if you have bought a ticket, you have 
already donated some clothes for the swap. We will really look 
forward to seeing everyone there at what promises to be a real-
ly great evening raising funds for the Preschool.  

Does anyone have an I-Pad they could donate to the Pre-
school? We have been using an I-pad at Preschool that was 
kindly donated by a family. Unfortunately, this no longer works. 

If anyone has one they 
aren’t using that they 
could donate, we would be really 
grateful. Please contact the Of-
fice if you can help.  

Please could we remind you to 
label all of your child’s belong-
ings—clothing, coats, hats and 
gloves and lunchboxes and wa-
ter bottles. If items go missing 
they are easier to locate when 
they have names on. Thank you.  

Wishing you all a lovely week-
end,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team  
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